Dear Parents,

The Parent Pick up line will be located in the art room. The goal of the school is to ensure the safety of all students. We will require the parents to park at the high school parking lot and walk over on the sidewalk that connects our schools. Be sure to have your tag with you at dismissal. We will begin dismissal at 3:50. If it is after 4:00 you will need to pick your student up in front office.

In case of rainy days you may choose to still pick up in the art room or proceed to the car line. Please do not park in our parking lot as this causes traffic flow problems and also safety issues. Parents will not be allowed to walk up and pick up from the car rider line.

Thank you for your cooperation.